
Wednesday, July 22, 2020 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

WELLAND TRANSIT INCREASES SERVICE LEVELS TO ALIGN WITH STAGE-THREE RE-OPENING 
 
Welland, ON - Welland Transit is increasing its services beginning  Aug 2, 2020 to support 
Niagara moving into the province’s stage-three recovery phase. Increased availability and 
convenience of public transportation will play an integral part in the economic and social 
recovery of the community.   
 
The following Welland Transit service levels begin Aug 2, 2020 and will remain in effect until 
further notice:  
 

• Mon to Sat routes 501 through 509 inclusive operate hourly from 6:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.  
• Mon to Sat routes 505, 506, 508, and 509 operate on half hour service from 9:30 a.m. to 

6:00 p.m.  
• Mon to Sat hourly service on all routes from 6:00 p.m. to10:00 p.m.   
• Sun hourly service on all eight routes 

 
For further details on Welland Transit routes and schedules, visit 
https://www.welland.ca/Transit/index.asp, or follow Welland Transit on Facebook. For more 
information on Welland Recovery – Moving Beyond COVID-19, visit welland.ca.      
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Contact: 

Steve Zorbas, General Manager Corporate Service/CFO 
905-735-1700 Ext. 2170  
steve.zorbas@welland.ca
 


